
Meeting with WWF-India CEO on 30th April, 2024 

 

A meeting was held between IBCA’s Interim Head & Director General, Dr. S. P. 

Yadav, and WWF-India CEO, Mr. Ravi Singh and his team on 30th April, 2024 

to explore opportunities for collaboration on big cat conservation efforts. The 

meeting centered on discussing shared objectives, including habitat protection, 

anti-poaching strategies, and community-based conservation initiatives. Both 

organizations emphasized the need for a united approach to safeguard the seven 

big cat species, which are facing increased threats due to habitat loss, human-

wildlife conflict, and illegal wildlife trade. This partnership aims to strengthen 

on-ground conservation actions and amplify global efforts to ensure the long-term 

survival of these iconic predators. 

 

 


